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Fri, 27 Sep Variety Day 

Fri, 27 Sep Last day of Term 3 

Mon, 14 Oct Back to school for Term 4 

Tues, 15 Oct Whole school photo 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
Term three seems to have flown by! This time, one term ago, you were receiving your child’s first semester 
report. Learning, being Safe and Caring remain our focus areas. 
 
This term we have celebrated: Do Something Day, Education Week, Book Week, Author Visit, MADD at The 
Ponds High School, Preparing for Life Expo and Bus Tour, SASS Recognition week, Father’s Day stall, Bush 
Dancing, Official Opening of our TAG Café, Immunisation for Years 7 and 10, The Signing Choir performing at 
Ridges Performing Arts Festival, Northcott Junior Athletics Carnival and many more fantastic learning 
opportunities. Many students have been participating in a range of community access, STEM lessons, 
hydrotherapy, Movement Skills and Music Engagement. Thank you to the parents that shared in these events 
and paid fees for their child to participate. 
 
The staff have engaged in many Professional Learning opportunities throughout the term. As such, we have had 
many visitors from the Department of Education out to see the great education we provide in a safe and caring 
environment where students are known, valued and cared for. 
 
By the beginning of term four we will have welcomed three more families to The Ponds School. We are also 
farewelling one family and wish them the best for the future.  
 
Tell Them from Me Parent Survey 
This term, our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of the Tell 
Them From Me suite of surveys (teacher and parent surveys) on student engagement. The survey asks parents 
and carers questions about different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 
Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s experience 
at school. These include: communication between parents/carers and staff, activities and practices at home and 
parent/carer views on the school's support of learning and behaviour. This valuable feedback will help our 
school make practical improvements.  The survey is conducted entirely online via smartphones, iPads, tablets, 
laptops or computers. The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is entirely confidential. 
The parent survey will be conducted between now and 25 October. Although participation in the survey is  
voluntary, your responses are very much appreciated.  
More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au. The survey is available in 23 

languages. To access the survey for our school go to http://tellthemfromme.com/theponds5765 

Further information in regards to this survey is available later in this newsletter 

Athletics Carnival 
Unfortunately, due to the weather last week our oval is still too wet underfoot for us to hold our Athletics 
Carnival on Wednesday.  It will be rescheduled in Term 4.  You will be notified of the new date when it is set. 

CARE 

LEARN 

BE SAFE 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au
http://tellthemfromme.com/theponds5765


 

 

Amazing Achievers and PBL Assembly 
On Thursday we celebrated all students that have achieved one of their Personalised Learning Plan Goals. 
These students received an Amazing Achievers ribbon. Students that have achieved five stamp charts or one 
hundred Dojo points received a PBL certificate. When students receive five certificates they are presented 
with a Bronze Bag Tag. 
 
Congratulations to all our Amazing Achievers, PBL Certificate winners and Bag Tag recipients. We are proud of 
you for achieving your goals and being safe, caring and learning. 
 
Go Red for Variety Fundraiser 
The Ponds School will be holding a fundraiser for Variety, The Children’s Charity on Friday, 27 September (last 
day of term). Variety have supported The Ponds School by providing a bus, a Liberty Swing and access to 
events such as Ice Skating and The Variety Children’s Christmas Party. Money raised supports kids who are 
sick, disadvantaged or have special needs. Variety’s work allows kids to gain mobility, get out and about in the 
community, communicate, achieve independence and increase their self-esteem. 
 
To assist fundraising, your child can wear red clothing on the day and bring in a gold coin donation.  
There will be heart shaped biscuits to decorate on the day. Thank you in advance for supporting this great 
cause. 
 
Whole School Photo 
Due to rain our whole school photo has been postponed until Tuesday 15th October at 2pm. 
 
Sun Safe Shade Sails for The Ponds School 
We are very excited to inform and thank our community for supporting the My Community Project by voting 
for Sun Safe Shade Sails for The Ponds School. We have been successful in the public vote. Together with our 
amazing sponsors, Blacktown The Ponds Lions Club, we distributed leaflets on how to vote at shopping centres 
and conducted letter box drops. We will be receiving $86,554. We hope the shade sails will be erected over 
our inner playground by the beginning of 2020. Thank you to The Ponds School Community for voting, Class 17 
for letterbox dropping and everyone for promoting this to family and friends. 
 
School Spectacular 
As you know we are very proud that seven members of our Signing Choir will be performing at the School 

Spectacular. They would love your support. If you have not already done so please purchase a ticket to attend 

on either Friday 22nd November or Saturday 23rd September. It will be a great show! 

 
School Disco 
Please put Friday 15th November in your diary. The Ponds School will be having a disco from 5pm – 7pm.  You 
can dress up or dress as your favourite character. There will be a DJ, great decorations and a sausage sizzle. 
Everyone is welcome!  
 
Enjoy the break and take time to do the things that make you happy! Looking forward to seeing happy faces 
on students and staff on Monday 14th October, the first day of school for term 4. 
 
Be Kind 

Regards 

Leonie Donaldson 
Principal 
 

 201 The Ponds Boulevard, The Ponds, NSW 2769  •  Ph: 9629 2470  •  Fax: 9629 5461   
Email:  theponds-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au •   Web:  www.theponds.schoolnsw.com.au 
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Term 3 has been an exciting time continuing with all our life skills activities.  

We have extended our morning walks to outside the school grounds,  

continuing with bike riding and working on life saving skills in swimming.  

Our school recycling collection has been going well with our regular visits 

to Schofield Recycling Centre and also taking our paper shredding to 

Kellyville Pets.  

 

Next term we are looking at bushwalking in Cumberland State Forest and 

preparing great foods in cooking to share with other classes.  We hope 

everyone has a great and safe 2 week holiday and look forward to seeing 

everyone in Term 4.    

 

Aswinii, Hans,  Jaden and James 

Over the holidays—stay safe and have fun  



 

 



 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL)  



 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL)  
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FREE 

 
We have kindly been donated  

Dry Nites huggies  GIRLS pull ups  
8-15 Years ( 27-57KG). 

 
Limited stock available. 
Please see front office  

mailto:theponds-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.theponds.schoolnsw.com.au/


 

 



 

 


